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We should not take farmland out of farmland use without the most robust of 

community process. Once good farmland is under cement, it will never return. There 

will always be an incentive to cover it with houses. Oregon has done a good job 

avoiding the fate that Washington and California have suffered with 

overdevelopment... Probably because of better land use laws. Don't do this.  


